
From: CA - Circulations <   
Sent: Thursday, May 19, 2022 9:09 AM 
To: Tina Gonneau <Tina.Gonneau@barrie.ca> 
Subject: RE: Notice Complete & Public Meeting - 219 & 223 Bayfield St (D30-013-2022) 
Importance: Low 
 

Thank you for your circulation on Notice Complete & Public Meeting - 219 & 223 Bayfield St 
(D30-013-2022). Your email has been received and relayed to Bell staff for review. The 
information that municipalities provide to Bell Canada is instrumental to the provisioning of 
telecommunications infrastructure. Bell Canada also appreciates the opportunity to be 
proactively engaged in development applications and infrastructure and policy initiatives. 
 
Bell Canada will provide a response should any comments/input be required on the information 
included in the circulation. Bell Canada kindly requests to always be circulated on any future 
materials related to this development project or infrastructure/policy initiative. Please note that 
Bell Canada does not generally comment on the following development applications - official 
plan and zoning by-law amendments, part lot control, temporary use and interim control by-
laws. However, Bell Canada does generally comment on site plan approval, draft plans of 
subdivision and draft plan of condominium applications. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact planninganddevelopment@bell.ca directly. Please 
note that this circulations email account is managed by WSP on behalf of Bell Canada. All 
reviews and responses are always undertaken by Bell Canada. 
 

 
 
wsp.com 
 
  

 
  



Sent: Friday, May 27, 2022 8:39 AM 
To: Tina Gonneau <Tina.Gonneau@barrie.ca> 
Subject: RE: Notice Complete & Public Meeting - 219 & 223 Bayfield St (D30-013-2022) 
 
Thank you for your circulation.   
 
Enbridge Gas Inc. does not object to the proposed application however, we reserve the right to amend 
our development conditions. 
 
Please continue to forward all municipal circulations and clearance letter requests electronically to 
MunicipalPlanning@Enbridge.com.  
 
Regards, 
 
Casey O’Neil (she/her) 

Sr Analyst Municipal Planning 
Engineering 
— 
 

ENBRIDGE 

TEL: 416-495-5180  
500 Consumers Rd, North York, ON M2J1P8 
 

enbridge.com 

Safety. Integrity. Respect. Inclusion. 
 
 



From: Blaney, Cameron (MTO) <Cameron.Blaney@ontario.ca> 

Sent: May 25, 2022 1:43 PM 

To: Shelby White 

Subject: FW: Notice Complete & Public Meeting - 219 & 223 Bayfield St 

(D30-013-2022) 

Attachments: Notice Complete-Public Meeting e-mail.pdf 

 

Hello Shelby, 
 
MTO has no objections to the change of zoning, but the site is within 395m of MTO 
property and will require MTO permits and review. 
 
Signs visible from MTO property will require MTO sign permits, an MTO building and 
land use permit will be required for anything built on site prior to construction. 
 
Cameron Blaney l Corridor Management Planner l Simcoe & York 

Highway Corridor Management Section – Central Operations 

159 Sir William Hearst Avenue l Ministry of Transportation  

7th Floor, Building D l Downsview, Ontario l M3M 0B7 

416-358-7871 

Cameron.Blaney@ontario.ca 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




